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7 Milli Kiitiiphane
Ankara, Tirkiye

Dear Director A,Utiiken

We confirm thankfully receipt of your letter dated 15,4,1957.

In answer to your request about making a microfilm of the manus-
eript by Zayn al-Din Muh, Vasifi Badai al-vakii

C\_’;,H C'"\"L-‘ .‘5"0')_,‘5’ ) (¢~ We inform you that to
our great regret we cannot execute your desire., This manuscript happens
to be in work having been prepared by Prof, A. N. Boldyrev to publica~-
tion in his oritical edition.

But after completion of printing of this work we should like to
send it to you as it appears. At that time we should be able to make a mi-
orofilm of the above mentioned manuscript,

Sincerely yours

Director of the Library of the-
Academy of Sciences of the USSR

Go A. Tsebotarev )
TDV ISAM
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